
 

 We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
  

NEWSLETTER  Issue 15 

Week ending Friday 20th December  2019 

  The Good Shepherd Catholic Trust                                                                                                                                

UNICEF article of the month: Article 31 
Every child has the right to relax, play and join in a wide range of cultural and artistic 

activities. 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                                                                          

Finally the last day of term has arrived, it has been a very long but enjoyable term, with so much to be 

proud of! On Tuesday we enjoyed the wonderful KS2 Carol Concert in Church, coming together as one 

family in faith.  The children were amazing, once again delivering that SSPP high standard!  Thank you to 

all the staff in KS2 who worked so hard to make this a memorable occasion, especially Miss Bond and Mr 

Roca-Mas for their musical direction.    

Two very important messages to give you on this final newsletter of the term; Shine after School club 

begins on Monday 6th January, you will have received all the contact details of the club by now if you have 

registered your child.  If you would like your child to attend as a one off, please contact Shine directly as 

the school is not involved in the running of this club.  

On Wednesday 8th January, we have a very important event happening in school; a day of E-Safety 

workshops for pupils in Y1-Y6, followed by a workshop for parents from 5.15pm-7.15pm.With the online 

world being such a huge part of young people's lives today, it's very important that we help them to 

understand how to use it safely, sensibly and with an awareness of how it can impact on them.  The 

workshop will be delivered by the ‘2 Johns’ who have spent many years working as Police Detectives in 

various covert roles tackling Online and Offline Child Exploitation.  It is crucial you attend this 

workshop, we know that some of our youngest children in the school are at risk because of their on-line 

activity which many parents are unaware of.  Because we feel it is so important for you to attend, we will 

be providing a crèche facility to look after the children (no babies or toddlers). Please be prepared to hear 

information which will alarm you, worry you ,but ultimately will help you to keep your child safe on-line;  

it is so much more than just putting parental controls on devices!  I would be grateful if you could 

complete the slip attached to the newsletter and return it on the first day back.  I wish you a joyful and 

blessed Christmas. 

God Bless.                                                                                                                                                                          

Mrs S Johnson                                                                                                                                                           

Headteacher                  

    

                               

 

Lola Updates 

I wore my special Christmas Jumper to 

school today, as I was invited to the last 

assembly of the term. I have decided 

that SSPP is a very welcoming school! 

The children in Nursery liked me…I 

think; although I am almost bigger than 

them !  Wishing you all a Merry 

Christmas. Love Lola x                                                    
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ASSEMBLIES & YEAR GROUP MASSES 
Monday 6th January Epiphany Mass in School at 11am 
Wednesday 8th January E-Safety Workshop 5.15pm-7.15pm 
Thursday 16th January 2B assembly 9.05am 
Thursday 23rd January 1M assembly 9.05am 
Friday 31st January RS assembly 9.05am 
 

 

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK  
Loving God, as we wait for the birth of Jesus at Christmas, we give thanks for the wonderful gift of 
new life. We pray for all parents around the world and for their children, that they will be healthy, 
happy and love one another.  
Amen 
 

Thanks to your generous donations, Year 6 pupils visited Woodlands Total Care Nursing Home to 
bring presents and sing carols. The Metropolitan Police also came to collect your parcels to 
distribute to needy and elderly people in the borough. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupils have been very busy around the school making decorations.  Here are some from Y5. 



 

 

The Danger of Strangers Online 

 ‘If a parent/carer or person working with children has a low understanding of the internet then it is 

likely to lead to a lot of misunderstanding and the adult, as a result, may inadvertently increase the 

risks surrounding a child.’  

Your child may be at risk, especially the youngest children. It is very important you attend this e-safety 

workshop in order to protect your child from a world you may not understand; stranger danger is now on-

line! 

Please attend this event on Wednesday 8
th

 January 2020 5.15pm-7.15pm.  

 

 Please tick 

I will be attending the parent e-safety workshop on 8
th

 January  

I will not be attending the e-safety workshop on 8
th

 January   

I will need my children to be supervised by school staff.   

 

Child’s name………………………………………………………….Class………………………………….. 

Signed………………………………………………………………...Date…………………………………… 

 

 

ATTENDANCE The whole school attendance this term was: 95.81%. 

The class winner for the best attendance last week was: 2P with 99.58%. 
The class which needs to improve most: 1M for attendance of 89.13% 
Best punctuality: 1K, 4S, 6B and 6R with 0 late marks. 
Class that needs to improve: 4S with 4 late marks. 
 
If your child is sick please phone the office by 9.30am or the absence will be                               
unauthorised, also remember to send in a letter to the class teacher to explain the nature of the 
absence. Please avoid taking your child to medical appointments in school time, unless it is an 
emergency, in which case you much provide a copy of the appointment letter or card.   
 

                                            STAR PUPIL AWARDS   

      
EYFS KS1 Lower KS2 Upper KS2 

RA 
RS 

Kaaviyamaye 
Africanus 
 

1K 
1M 
2B 
2P 

Jasnoor 
Aayan 
Oliver 
Kenzie 

3N 

3I 

4B 

4S 

Lok 

Dika 

Jaagjot 

Kaylan 

5B 

5S 

6B 

6R 

Millie 

Dominykas 

Ahalyan 

Ishan 

Congratulations to all our Star Pupils 
Keep up the good work! 
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